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Tuesday 31st AugustTuesday 8th November 2022 

 
 
  Dear Parents/Carers, 

Friendship Week 
Monday 14th – Friday 18th November 2022 

 
ABA are official organisers of Anti-Bullying Week and Odd Socks Day. Anti-Bullying Week 2022 will 
be taking place from Monday 14th - Friday 18th November and the theme is Reach Out.  Children 
will be taking part in activities throughout the week focusing on friendships, kindness and empathy.  
 
Monday 14th November – ODD SOCK DAY 
 
Odd Socks Day marks the start of Anti-Bullying Week and this year it's 
taking place on Monday 14th November. Children can come to school 
wearing odd socks and customise them to be as elaborate as they wish!  
 
Friday 18th November – OWN CLOTHES DAY 
 
Friday 18th November is Children In Need Day and we will be joining in the 
fundraising in 2 ways. 
 
Children can come dressed in their own clothes, Pudsey merchandise 
and/or spots. We ask that they bring £1 to support the cause or you 
donate on the Gateway.  
 
Our school council will be holding a cake sale to raise additional funds at breaktime and children 
may bring up to £2 to buy cakes. Cakes will be 50p each. Please bring nut 
free cakes / cupcakes  to school on Friday morning for the sale. 
          
Any leftover cakes will be sold after school.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Goodwin 
Head of School 
 
 


